Tanana Wells
Contract Let

A contract to provide
domestic water wells in
Tanana has been awarded to
the A. L. Drilling Company of
Eagle River, reports Senator
E. L. (Bob) Bartlett.

The $38,%50 Public Health
Service contract will provide
for drilling, casing, develop-
ing and test pumping approx-
imately 65 wells to serve the
residents of Tanana.



